February 13, 2024
Workshop

Present were Justin Albright, Tammy Grdinich, Shane Spagnola, John Spinks, Mike Wallace,
Sarah Bushell and Brett Galvan, and Joe McDonough.

Mr. McDonough is from American Legal and they work with municipalities to update their
Municipal Code Books. Hebron is interested in updating its ordinances and was inquiring about
American Legal’s services. There was a discussion and questions from the council. They were
told it would take up to 2 years to complete the project.

Council is going to look into what we have and what it would take to have this task
accomplished.

Adjourned.



